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March 18, 2020

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

It is our hope that every one of our East-West families is safe, healthy, and doing their best to help our 
children continue learning through these difficult times while our school is closed.  As a reminder, school is 
closed from March 17, 2020, through April 19, 2020.  In this packet, you will find resources for FREE Wi-fi 
service for families, contact information for school staff, and expectations for coursework and student 
learning.  All East-West courses will now be taught using a remote teaching model for our students.  This is 
mostly happening through the use of Google Classroom and other online resources.  Parents may request to 
be added to their child’s Google Classroom by emailing the child’s teacher.  This may help you in 
monitoring your child’s work/progress.  You will need an email address to do this.

Daily expectations for teaching/learning during school closure

All students should follow their regular class schedule as much a possible each day.  Students should log into 
Google Classroom to see the work and directions teachers are posting.  Most resources are available online.  
In addition, many courses will be using the textbooks provided at the start of the school year.  Your child 
should be completing schoolwork each day, following their regular class schedule as much as possible. 
If any parents have questions, they can contact teachers/staff via email on the attached list. If there are 
emergencies or you are having difficulty reaching staff, please see the emergency phone contact list where 
parents can call.  We will check messages daily, trying our best to get back to you. Once again, thank you for 
partnering with us. We continue to have high expectations for student learning, and we will continue working 
together to ensure all of our students are supported and successful.

Sincerely,

Anthony Cromer
Principal 

Free Wi-Fi Information available to Parents
Please call

*Spectrum – (844)-488-8390 and Optimum (866)-200-9522 are both offering a package for free internet for 
students or new customers.


